
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Free micro-chipping service for Dogs 
Thursday 31 March 2016 

11am – 4pm 
Roding Valley Recreation Ground (next to the tennis courts) 

 
As from April 6, 2016, it will be compulsory under UK law for all dogs to be micro-chipped? 
 
Time is running out, act now to avoid a £500 fine. 
 
This will be the last chance to take advantage of the free micro-chipping service offered by 
the DogsTrust charity, which instead of charging dog owners for the service welcomes 
donations to the charity.   
 
Come and join us for the free fun event for your dogs on Thursday 31 March 2016 from 
11am – 4pm at the Roding Valley Recreation Ground, near the tennis courts. 
 
The DogsTrust staff will provide the free micro-chipping service on the day, plus free 
neutering vouchers and free health check vouchers, which include vaccinations, flea and 
worm treatment will be available.   
 
An agility course will also be set out, weather permitting, for you to have fun with your dog 
and come and have a selfie with Dogcilla! 
 
 
Note to editor: 
For immediate release.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
http://www.dogstrust.org.uk/ 
 
For more information contact 
Enid K Walsh (Town Clerk) 
Or 
Pippa Bryce (Administrative Assistant) 
Tel: 020 8508 4200 
 
Date:  15 March 2016 

 

http://www.dogstrust.org.uk/

